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From:
Stuart J. Kerry (stuart@ok-brit.com), Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group

To:
Joanne McMillen (joanne@avaya.com), Chair TIA TR-41.4 Subcommittee

Title:
Admission Control and Prioritization Mechanisms to Support Emergency Calling by VoWLAN Phones

Dear Joanne,

The IEEE 802.11 WG thanks TIA TR-41.4 for its interest in our work and wishes to provide the following information in response to your liaison letter dated April 6, 2006.  Your letter was discussed in the 802.11 Plenary and the following items were noted:

· QoS mechanisms currently exist for giving voice calls priority over other types of data traffic, but not for prioritizing different types of voice calls.

· Task Group U, Interoperability with External Networks, is specifically addressing issues related to emergency call handling, including prioritization and the ability of VoWLAN phones to place an emergency call without authentication.

· A question was raised as to whether pre-emption of lower priority calls is analogous to a current PBX capability or a new requirement.  That is, can a PBX drop an existing call in order to route an emergency call if all trunks are busy?

Your liaison letter was also briefly discussed by members of TGu, with similarities between the mechanism needs you identified and issues being addressed by the task group noted.  TGu Chair Stephen McCann proposed further discussion of your liaison letter by made an agenda item for their July meeting, with the intent of providing a more complete liaison reply about the proposals TGu is considering to support emergency calling capability.

Please contact Stuart J.Kerry, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, together with Stephen McCann, IEEE 802.11 TGu chair and Ariel Sharon, IEEE 802.11/TIA Liaison with any questions.

Best regards,

Stuart J. Kerry
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Abstract


This document provides a liaison reply to the TIA TR-41.4 request in 11-06/0557r0 for information concerning IEEE 802.11 admission control and prioritization mechanisms to support emergency calling by VoWLAN phones.











Submission
page 2
   Steve Whitesell for Ariel Sharon as TIA Liaison

